

## William Gilbert C of E Primary School School Parking Pledge

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Our school is launching the Parking Pledge.

Schools across Derby and Derbyshire are facing congestion problems on a daily basis. We are looking for support from all parents/carers to help us tackle the issue. By making the pledge your family will be supporting our school to reduce congestion around the school and keep children safe. We can also encourage healthier ways of travelling to school by promoting walking, cycling and scooting to school.

## Our school would like your family to join us and help promote the following activities.

- Our family will always park sensibly, and never on the 'school keep clear' zigzag lines, or within 10m of a junction or on double yellow lines.
- Our family will only drive to school when necessary, at all other times we will travel by foot, bike or scooter.
- Our family will always take care and look out for other pedestrians and cyclists.
- Our family will always respect other residents in our community by not parking over driveways, or on pavements which can cause access and visibility difficulties for pedestrians and residents.

If you are willing to sign up for the parking pledge, please return the slip below.

We would like to thank you on behalf of all the children and staff at our school for helping us avoid congestion outside our school and giving the children a safer route to school.

Visit <a href="https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/transport-roads/road-safety/children-schools/travelling-to-school-safely/travelling-to-school-saf

## **School Parking Pledge**

Child/Children's name......
Childs Class.....

Parent/Carer name.....

Signature

**}**≪



